
Southern California Section Report 
 
Our section has not had a meeting as yet this fall. We had hoped to  
have one. We have a meeting tentatively scheduled for January at Kildee  
Scientific and have a committed sponsor for that meeting. I will try to  
have a date by the BOD meeting. We are in process of compiling an e-mail  
list to make for quicker communication among members. Our section has  
lost some members through attrition and see the possibility of a couple  
of retirements in the near future. For those interested I am not able to  
disclose these positions at this time. We will need some outside help in  
filling committee positions for the symposium. 
Jim Merritt 
Director 


